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Welcome to this Christmas edition of our school newsletter, where we celebrate 
the incredible achievements of our pupils and staff. From academic excellence to 
extracurricular triumphs, we are proud to highlight the dedication and hard work that 
makes All Hallows so special. 

In the last few weeks, our assemblies have focused on Advent and preparing for the 
birth of our Lord Jesus Christ.  We have lit the Advent candles and our pupils have been 
reflecting on the messages of Hope, Faith, Joy and Love and what Christmas means to 
them.  We are really proud of our Year 11 students who took a leading role in delivering 
this message. 

This term, we have recognised the academic excellence of our pupils and celebrated 
their successes with our Annual Awards Evening.  Pupils were recognised for both their 
achievement and effort, along with special recognition for efforts within the community.  
In addition to our academic excellence, our pupils have continued to excel in their 
extracurricular activities.  There has been sporting success in football and flag football, a 
Year 7 residential, university visits and work with DWF for the 5 Star Futures Programme.  
Furthermore, our pupils have demonstrated their performance abilities in Ten Pieces and 
The Christmas Showcase. Pupils have fully embraced the leadership roles as members of 
the School Council, Reading Mentors, Caritas Ambassadors and Prayer Captains.  I am 
continually impressed by our pupils at All Hallows and the dedication that they show to 
their learning journey.   

I also wanted to recognise the excellent community work that the staff and pupils have 
done this term.  Pupils have donated to Loaves and Fishes and Mission Christmas and this 
really does show their generosity.  We welcomed our community neighbours into school 
for our Annual Community Christmas Party. It was a festive morning and we even had a 
visit from Father Christmas!  

As we reflect on this last term and look forward to the next, we encourage our pupils to 
continue to strive for excellence in every area of their education. I am looking forward to 
seeing what they will achieve and encourage you all to follow our social media accounts 
so that you can keep up-to-date with all that happens at All Hallows.  

www.instagram.com/ah_salford/ 
www.x.com/AllHallowsRC 
www.youtube.com/@allhallowsrchighschool 

None of this would happen without our wonderful staff so I would like to take this opportunity 
to say a big thank to them for all their hard work. I hope you enjoy our Christmas newsletter 
and I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very happy and Holy Christmas. 

God bless, 

Mrs Walker
Headteacher
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OUR TERM 
IN PICTURES
SEPTEMBER - DECEMBER 2024
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NEXT HALF TERM...
AT ALL HALLOWS

Advance Notice
School returns on Wednesday 8th January at 08:30am
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All Hallows RC High School
Believe. Belong. Achieve.

All Hallows RC High School | 150 Eccles Old Road | Salford | M6 8AA | 0161 921 1900 | www.allhallowssalford.com | @AllHallowsRC

#TheAllHallowsWay


